Harbour Village Yacht Club

Hurricane Plan

The hurricane plan for the Harbour Village Yacht Club is very simple. Due to the different locations of the members, each member must decide for themselves how to best comply to each of the hurricane plan steps.

1) All hoses, dock cords, and loose items must be removed from the dock.

2) All boats must be removed from the marina before a hurricane hits.

3) All boat lifts must be secured to prevent extreme swaying of the lift cradle.

4) Water and power will be cut off at the latest possible time.

Remember, even if we are not in the direct path of the hurricane, we can have tide surges that will require the preparations to be done. This is true especially if we are in the northeast quadrant of a storm. It is the owner’s responsibility to ensure compliance and each member needs to have their individual plan ready.
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